Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: December 11, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Miami Marriott Dadeland, Le Mirage Room, 9090 S. Dadeland Blvd., Miami, FL 33156
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This workshop is scheduled to discuss the Kendall Drive Rapid Transit PD&E Study along SR 94/SW 88 Street/Kendall Drive from SR 997/Krome Avenue/SW 177 Avenue to Dadeland North Metrorail Station in Miami-Dade County. The Kendall corridor is being studied as a part of the Strategic Miami Area Rapid Transit, or SMART Plan, which identifies the development of six rapid transit corridors that directly support the mobility of our future population and employment growth. This Study will focus on improving SR 94/Kendall Drive/SW 88 Street through the implementation of a cost-effective, high-ridership rapid transit service with supporting pedestrian and bicycle facilities.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Jeannette Lazo, (305)573-0089, Jeannette@iscprgroup.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Jeannette Lazo. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Jeannette Lazo, (305)573-0089, Jeannette@iscprgroup.com.
